

Christ the King School Council



Hello Christ the King Families! We wanted to provide you with some updates on the exciting things that your School Council has been working on.

Thank you for your continued support. We are always open to hearing from you. The best way to get in touch with us is through the School Council email mailto:ckescouncil@gmail.com

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT FUND

The School Council has worked with teachers to solicit ideas for the School Improvement Fund. We are pleased to have been able to recently support:

- Purchase of a television for gym to be used as a score board for sports events and a resource for teachers to support learning.
- Purchase of a popcorn machine to be used at the annual CKES Family Movie Night and other events.
- In the process of purchasing team jerseys for CKES athletes to wear when representing our school at community events.

Wykes' Your Independent Grocer

Wykes' Your Independent Grocer has generously offered to donate a box of produce to our school on a weekly basis this year. This fresh fruit will be available for students who need some extra food during the day. This will augment the food that is being provided through the Food for Learning program that our School Council coordinates.

OPERATION EDUCATION – BOSTON PIZZA

This year our school is participating in the Boston Pizza's Operation Education program.

Each time a CKES family dines at the Whitehorse location of Boston Pizza, and saves their receipt, our school receives 5% of the total back. This contributes to our School Improvement Fund.

Please save your receipts and submit them to your classroom teacher.

Watch for the next school pizza day on November 20th!

CKES CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAIR

Our annual Christmas Craft Fair is taking place on Saturday November 9th. There are a wide range of vendors participating, and the event always promises to be a lot of fun.

This year the Youth on Fire Youth Group will be operating the Concession Stand.

The Grade Seven class will be in the school lobby during the Craft Fair to sell Dwarf Alberta Spruce Christmas Trees and Ham Garlic Sausages. This is part of their fundraising activities for the Grade 7 hoodies that are purchased by the graduating class.